
                                                            

 

Peter Sachs Joins Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Saddle River Group 

                                                

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is 
pleased to announce that Sales Associate Peter Sachs has joined 
the Saddle River group.  Peter brings more than ten years of real 
estate experience to the company.  

A Circle Of Excellence achiever, Peter attributes his success  
in the real estate business to several things. He approaches real 
estate with a good listening ear, calm good humor and an analytical business sense. He 
believes that doing the right thing is just as important in business as it is in life and the 
rest just follows.  

“You probably know how important it is to find the right real estate agent when 
you are focusing on a financial investment as substantial and as personal as your home. 
What you should know about me is that I believe wholeheartedly in the unique, personal 
nature of real estate. You will see that revealed in how I follow through on my promise, 
as I carefully guide you through the many steps and decisions along the way.”  

Peter’s clients can expect:  

•         Personable and knowledgeable service that is genuinely responsive to your 
needs  

•         A “Neighborhood Specialist’s” familiarity with local communities, home values 
and price trends  

•         Advice and guidance throughout the entire process  

Peter asks his clients to feel free to contact him at anytime, whether it’s to get started 
on helping them realize their goals and dreams, or just to ask a question. He welcomes 
the opportunity to make a difference for you.  He can be reached at Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors, Saddle River at (201) 934-4900.  

 


